
  

Year 1 ‘Bunny Hop’ Parties 
We know how much the children look forward to 

these eggstra-special events and although our 

school hall is still out of action the Year 1 team are 

excited to announce that they will be holding…. 

 

‘Bunny Hop Parties’ for the Year 1 

children on Friday 4th April. 
 

There will be a mix of dancing and games to 

entertain the children and party food to keep 

everyone’s energy up. Children can come to 

school in their party clothes on the day, bunny 

ears optional. 

We a requesting a very small contribution of just 

£1 per child towards the cost of food and drinks. 

Please make your contribution via ParentPay. 

If your child has any special dietary needs, please 

speak with your child’s class teacher.  

Happy hopping. 


